
Community Garden Expansion Planned for Spring

The Mapleton City Council has approved a proposal to expand the community garden located in 
Riverside Park. The expansion will increase the size of the garden by 50 percent, allowing more 
residents to reserve plots for growing vegetables and flowers. The decision came after a recent 
survey revealed that nearly 200 residents were on the waiting list to use the current space.

According to city officials, the expansion project will begin in early April and is expected to be 
completed by the end of May. The additional land, currently an unused grassy area, will be prepared 
with soil enhancements and irrigation systems before plots are assigned.

Volunteers are welcome to assist with the garden’s preparation. Those interested can register 
through the city’s website starting March 15. In addition, a short orientation session for new 
participants will be held in the first week of June.

City Council member Karen Wells emphasized that the garden has become a vital part of the local 
community, not only promoting healthy eating but also encouraging social interaction among 
residents.



1. Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the article?

 A. How many residents are currently using the garden
 B. When volunteers can begin signing up
 C. What improvements will be made to the new garden area
 D. Why the city decided to expand the garden

2. What is true about the new section of the garden?

 A. It will be located in a different park
 B. It will be open in March
 C. It will have improved soil and water systems
 D. It will only be available to previous users

3. Why is the orientation session scheduled for June?

 A. To introduce a new gardening curriculum
 B. To give participants time to prepare their tools
 C. To help residents apply for next year’s program
 D. To support new members before they begin using the garden


